
Request for Extension of Time 

Kid’s Television LLC (Kid’s) hereby respectfully requests a waiver of the filing 
deadline to file this extension of time request to construct the recently 
granted digital flash cut application for Station WJMF-LP. Starting last year, 
Kid’s has planned to convert Station WJMF-LP’s facility to a digital station 
but the costs were too expensive for a small low power television station. 
The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic had a devastating impact on the 
station’s finances. In addition, tower crews were not available during the past 
year for this type of project based on inquiries that were made. Thus, Kid’s 
did not believe it was likely that it would be able to convert Station WJMF-LP 
to digital and that is why it did not timely file for an extension of time.  

However, during the past week, Kid’s engineer found equipment that is more 
affordable and Kid’s has been told that tower crew availability is improving 
although neither the equipment delivery nor the tower crew can meet the July 
13, 2021 deadline. Thus, now that the permit has been granted for a digital 
flash cut and the Jackson, MS area businesses are opening up, the change 
to digital operation makes more sense. Accordingly, Kid’s respectfully 
requests a waiver of the deadline to file this extension request and approval 
for an additional period of time to construct 

             

 


